
For any questions about the program, please contact Janelle MacDonnell, SchoolsPlus Community 
Outreach Worker at Janelle.macdonnell@srsb.ca or (902) 258-7126. 

 

A Walk on the Wild Side 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 16: Students 

entering grades 1-4 

July 17: Students 

entering grades 5-8 

Time: 10:00 – 1:00 

Location: Information 

Centre at the park 

entrance (Cheticamp) 

August 20: Students 

entering grades 1-6 

Time: 10:00 – 1:00 

Location: MacIntosh 

Brook 

Join Parks Canada and Nova 

Scotia SchoolsPlus to explore, 

learn, and have fun in the Cape 

Breton Highlands National Park! 

 

To register, please return the 

attached permission form once 

completed to the Principal’s office 

before June 29th.  

 

Remember to wear appropriate 

clothing/footwear and sunscreen.  
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